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Report of Deputy Chief Executive (Place)

to
Traffic Regulation Working Party

and Cabinet Committee
on

6th June 2019

Report prepared by Sharon Harrington, 
Interim Group Manager Highways & Traffic Network

Petition requesting the installation of a footpath in Prittlewell Chase

Cabinet Member : Councillor Buck
Part 1 Public Agenda Item 

1. Purpose of Report

An information item to advise Councillors of the receipt of 54 petitions containing 
83 signatures requesting for a footpath across the grassed central reservation in 
Prittlewell Chase, between the junction of Eastbourne Grove on the eastbound 
side of Prittlewell Chase and the bus stop on the westbound side

2. Recommendation

That the Traffic Regulations Working Party and Cabinet Committee:

a) Note the petition;

b) Agree to investigate the request and report the findings to a future 
meeting of this Committee.

3. Background

3.1 The petition was referred to this Committee by the Council at its meeting on 
Thursday, 17th April 2019 (Minute 876 refers).

3.2 An investigation could not be completed prior to this meeting and the matter will 
be added to the work programme for consideration. When complete, a report will 
be submitted to a future meeting for the recommendations to be considered by 
the Working Party and Cabinet Committee
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